DER REKTOR
8 Miinchen 22, den...... Qctober. 1,71

DER Geschwister-Scholl-Platz 1

UNIVERSITAT MUNCHEN Rt N30

Professor Mete Tuncay
Faculty of Political Science
University of Ankara

Turkey

Dear Professor Tuncay,

thank you very much for you kind letter containing the
sad news that you will not be able to c¢eme to Munich this
year. It is a shame that a scholar such as you has to und-
ergo harrasment for activities which/anyone familiar with
the subject would describe as strictly’'scholarly.

I have immediately written to the Humboldt-Stiftung
most warmly supporting your request-that the scholarship
be postponed to the next academic year.

I wish I could do more for you. Let me at least wish
you that the coming trial be not an ordeal and that?gs you
say yourself,will be acquitted.

With warm regardsg

Sincerely yours

%Z/V .

(Nicholas Lobkowicz)





